
Dear Legislative Committee considering this bill: 
My name is Christina Fagerstal and I am writing to let you know that my family and I are very 
opposed to SB-874, the School Regionalization bill put forth by Governor Lamont. There should 
be no bill in the State legislature that in any way threatens the high quality education that we have 
in a community like mine, New Canaan, CT. The majority of our town's residents are very 
opposed to this bill because they believe eventually decision-making will be taken away from 
local municipal governments in the name of regionalization, I urge you to table this issue and to 
instead look for cost savings elsewhere in the budget. Not enough time has been spent 
explaining this bill to the public,and it is causing panic here in Fairfield County. Save it for next 
year when you have better educated the people of CT please. 
Sincerely, 
Christina Fagerstal 
289 Weed Street  
New Canaan, CT 06840 
(203) 966-6357 

 


